Date: 10/2/2019

lo.

The Director
lingaya's Lalita Devi Institute ol Management & Sciences

Mandi. New Delhi-110047

Sub: Letter for appreciation

Dear Sir.
On the behalf of the GSSS. Gawal Pahadi. Gurugram we would like o thanks for the

students/teachers of 1.1.DIMS for conducting Counseling Classes in our campus.

As our partnership is since last 6 year and we hope it will be continuing for the decades.
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Date: 15/3/2020

e

The Director
lLingaya’'s Lalita Devi Institute of Management & Sciences

Mandi. New Delhi-110047

Sub: | etter for appreciation

Dear Sir.

On the behalt” of the GSSS. Gawal Pahadi. Gurugram  we would like to thanks for the

students/teachers ol I 1.DIMS for conducting Computer Classes in our campus.

As our partnership is since last 6 year and we hope it will be continuing for the decades.
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DIRECTOR prificipal
_INGAYA’S LALITADEVI INSTITUT covt. Sr. Sec. School
OF MANAGEMENT & SCIENCES GWAL PAHARI, Gurugram

MANDI ROAD, MAND!
NEW DELHI-110047



Date: 25/7/202 |

To.

The Director
tingava’s Lalita Devi Institute ol Management & Sciences

Mandi. New Delhi-1 10047

Sub: Lctter for appreciation

Dear Sir.

On the behalf of the GSSS. Gawal Pahadi. Gurugram we would like to thanks for the
students/teachers ol LLLDIMS for guest lecture on Environmental Issucs in our campus.

As our partnership is since last 6 vear and we hope it will be continuing for the decades.
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Date: 15/8/2022

To.

The Director
Lingaya’s Lalita Devi Institute of Management & Sciences

Mandi. New Delhi-110047

Sub: [ etter for appreciation

Dear Sir.

On the behalf of the GSSS. Gawal Pahadi. Gurugram we would like to thanks for the
students/teachers of LLDIMS for conducting session on Importance of Water in our campus.

As our partnership is since last 6 year and we hope it will be continuing for the decades.
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“
' BRAHMASHAKTI
SPEGIAL SCHOOL

Date: December 30, 2022

To,

Lingaya’s Lalita Devi Institute of Management & Science
Mandi Hills,

New Delhi- 110047

Subject: Thanks for your volunteering support
Brahmashakti Special School (BSS) wishes to communicate our utmost regard, respect and
admiration as well as gratitude towards you for your volunteering support in MEGA

SPORTS EVENT-2022 at Sahib Singh Verma Stadium, Dwarka Sector -16.

The efforts of your volunteers are appreciable, they did the assigned duty with their best and
this sports event smoothly conducted with your volunteering contribution and dedication.

We are happy share with you that we successfully conducted this event and received lots of
appreciation from various institutions participated in this event.

We really appreciate your efforts and thank you for your volunteering help. We hope you will
continue to support this kind of programs with our NGO in future,

Warm Regards,
= -
Brij Bhushan,
Vice Principal L
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Brahmashakti Special School

Address: Plot No.111, Shivan! Enclave, Old Palam Road,

New Delhi-110078
Contact: +91-8586003232
Email: brahmashakti@ektoshakti.org

Ekta Shakti Foundation

Address: A-20, Basement & Upper Ground Floor, New Krishna Park,
Vikaspur, New Delhl-110018

Confact +011-79658970, 40104470, +91.9135636363

Emall:  Info@ektashaktl.org




